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          Fax: (415) 563-5230 

Email:  grandparlor@ndgw.org 
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Dear Sister, 

 

Welcome to Native Daughters of the Golden West! 

 

The Order was founded in Jackson, California on September 25, 1886, making 
us one of the oldest fraternal organizations in California.  We are a non-profit 
organization that proudly helps in our communities through our many programs. 

I hope you take part in your Parlor’s activities.  There is no better way than by 
participating to get to know your Parlor Sisters.  I sincerely hope your association 
with Native Daughters will be advantageous and rewarding to both you and your 
Parlor. 

 

Thank you for joining our Order, 

 

 

Rae Rosas, Grand President 

Tierra de Oro Parlor No. 304 

raerosas.rr@gmail.com 

 


